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Responding to the call of our Lord Jesus Christ, through prayer and the offering of 
love and charitable service to the stranger and those in need, since 1992. 

Blessed Pascha!  On Sunday, May 5, the Orthodox Church celebrates the 
Resurrection of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  May the Risen Lord fill you 
with joy and peace. 

Blessed Easter to all those who celebrate the Feast on March 31! 
 We are grateful to all of our donors who sustain our Mission and its        
outreach ministry.  Remember us in your prayers. 
 

Easter food distribution was held on March 16. 
Subsequent distributions are held every third Saturday of the month. 

Our 24-hour phone lines allow us to respond to calls for                                  
emergency help anytime during the month. 

The Orthodox Church commemorates our patron, St. Mary of Egypt, on April 1. 

“If among you, one of your brothers should become poor…you shall open your hand 
to him and lend him sufficient for his need, whatever it may be.  You shall give to him 

freely, and your heart shall not be grudging when you give to him, because for this 
the Lord your God will bless you in all your work and in all that you undertake.” 

~Deuteronomy 15:7-8,10 

Feast Day & Pascha 2024 



The snow arrived for our January food distribution.   
Many thanks to our neighbors for clearing the sidewalk 
and to our volunteers for paving the way to our clients’ 
cars for curbside distribution. 


